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Subject: Objection to Proposed Alcohol License at Moore's Hotel on Banks Street

Dear Blackpool Planning / licensing Authority

I am writing to express my serious concerns and objection to the recent proposal by Trades
Hotel to sell alcohol at the newly connected onto Trades hotel by a hole in a corridor
Moore's Hotel on Banks Street, Blackpool.

As a resident living directly opposite the Moore's Hotel, I have grave concerns regarding
the potential noise anti social behaviours that were associated with Kaos and disturbances
that the issuance of a late-night alcohol license would bring to our predominantly
residential street. The loud music, increased traffic from taxis and cars, and the likelihood
of shouting and other disturbances is distressing, especially considering the presence of
children and disabled individuals in the neighbourhood.

Furthermore, several new houses developed by "My Blackpool Homes" are situated next
door, including homes with young children and a disabled child. The tranquility of their
living environment should be a priority. In addition, the adjacent bed and breakfast,
managed by my neighbour Jeff, caters to an older clientele who value peace and quiet. The
noise and activity associated with a late-night licensed premises would undoubtedly deter
guests, impacting his livelihood.

Public safety is another major concern. With increased foot traffic and potential for rowdy
behavior, the safety of residents, their properties, and vehicles parked on the street could
be at risk.

While I understand that Lord Street is more commercially oriented, it is important to
recognize that Banks Street, particularly the section in question, is residential in nature.
The introduction of a late-night alcohol-serving establishment would significantly alter the
character and atmosphere of our community.

I urge you to consider the impact this decision would have on the residents of Banks Street
and to prioritize the well-being and peace of our community. Please do not let this proposal
go ahead.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your response and hope for a
favorable resolution.

Sincerely,

Chloe bergin

Sent from my iPhone






